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Members Present:  

CA Kishor Sengupta, Registrar, NSOU  

Dr. Atindranath Dey , Director, SoE, NSOU 

Professor Anirban Ghosh, Director, CIQA  

Professor Swapan Kumar Sarkar, SoE, NSOU 

Dr. Sudeshna Chatterjee, Deputy Director, NSOU 

Smt. Antara Choudhury, Asst. Prof. SoE, NSOU (Online) 

Mr. Prair Naskar, Asst. Prof. SoE, NSOU 

Smt. Mandira Chakraorty, Asst. Prof.SoE, NSOU (online) 

Smt. Baby Dutta Choudhury, Asst. Prof., SoE, NSOU (online) 

Mr. Hillol Ghosh, ITO, NSOU 

Dr. Abhedananda Panigrahi , Coordinator, B.Ed., SoE, NSOU  

Ms. Swapna Deb, SoE, NSOU  
 

The School of Education, NSOU, hosted an online pre-admission counselling session for 

potential learners on August 19, 2021, from 1.00 pm to 3:00 pm. Dr. Atindranath Dey, Director 

of the School of Education, announced the session's goals at the beginning of the event. He 

emphasized that the B.Ed. Spl. Education programme is a good choice. The scope of B. Ed Spl. 

Education was addressed by Dr. Abhedananda Panigrahi, Coordinator, B. Ed, SoE, NSOU, after 

which Prof. Swapan Kumar Sarkar, SoE, NSOU encouraged prospective learners to apply for 

admission. Mr Hillol Ghosh, ITO NSOU, discussed on technical support. 

 



      
Prof. Anirban Ghosh, Director, CIQA was present during the meeting. He emphasized the 

University's facilities and services for its learners, as well as its dedication to high-quality higher 

education, as evidenced by the NAAC's recent award of a "A" grade to NSOU. 

 

After this, the floor to discussion was opened and the prospective learners were encouraged to 

ask questions to clear their doubts if any. Those present asked many relevant questions regarding 

the availability of SLMs and programmes in the Spl.  LSCs of NSOU and clarified some points 

about the B. Ed Spl. Education Semester System, Affiliated Body etc. Each and every query was 

dealt with patience by the faculties to the satisfaction of the learners. The interactive session 

between the faculties and learners proved very fruitful and achieved its objectives successfully. 

 

For the first time, this Pre-Admission Counseling session was conducted entirely online to 

guarantee the safety of prospective learners in the current pandemic scenario without denying 

them access to all required information about NSOU programmes prior to their acceptance. The 

Director, SoE, NSOU, concluded the presentation with a closing statement. The programme was 

conducted by Dr. Abhedananda Panigrahi, Coordinator, B. Ed, SoE, NSOU.  

 

 
 

----Reported by Dr. Abhedananda Panigrahi , Coordinator, B. Ed , SoE, NSOU. 

 


